
May 
4-H Newsletter 

From your County Extension Agent 
   

Thank you for submitting your thank you 
letter for the buyers of the 2015 MCJLS, 
some letters were late so expect some 
deductions on your check if your letter 
was late. May will be the last 4-H Club 
meetings of all the clubs, but if you need 
to attend any other 4-H activity during 
the summer we are here to assist you. 
Some 4-H Clubs will have an end of the 
year party, please be safe and have a lot 
of fun. I haven't received many record 
books or MAP in my office, and I just 
want to remind you the record book is 
part of your project. Even though the 
livestock association don’t require the 
MAP on their rules, it is an important  
educational tool  for  our kids. Please 
educate your kids on the economic side 
about raising an animal project, so they 
can understand the finances involved on 
this activity. The record book or MAP 
you can find it in our web page 
maverick.agrilife.org with other 
publications and newsletters. District 12 
Leadership LAB summer camp, and 
Election Convention will be from June 23 
to the 26. You can register for this event 
in 4-H Connect by the end of the month 
of May. Also, the Horizons Summer 
Camp in Brownwood, Texas is form June 
28 to July 1, and you can register at the 
Texas 4-H Center web page.   
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The Eagle Pass 4-H Club 

meeting will be on 

Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 

7 pm in the MCJLS show 

barn. 

The Southside 4-H 
Exhibitors meeting will 
be on Saturday, May 
23, 2015 in the 
MCJLS show barn. It 
will be an end of the 
year party, in the show 
barn.  

The Riverside 4-H Club 

meeting is yet to be 

announced by the 4-H Club  

Manager Jenny Purcell, 

because it will be an end of 

the  year swimming party  

The Quemado 4-H Club meeting 
will be on Monday, May 11, 2015 
at 7 pm in the Quemado 
Community House. 

The 4-H Club  Managers meeting will be on Thursday, May 27, 2015 

at 5 :30 pm in the Extension Office. 

      _____________________________________________ 

The 4-H Council of Maverick County meeting will be on Thursday, 

May 27, 2015 at 5:30 pm in the MCJLS meeting room.  

                                           We will have a small party 



The 2015 4-H Awards Banquet will be on 
Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 6 pm in the 
Cafeteria of the Eagle Pass High School. If 
you want to help with something; the Eagle 
Pass 4-H Club can bring side dishes only, and 
the other 4-H Clubs desserts only.  
We have 3 committees: 
The first group is in charge of the donations. 
The second group is in charge of the awards. 

The third group is in charge of the dinner.   

The steers pen assignment for the 2016 
Maverick County Junior Livestock Show, will 
be available during steer validation in June. 
Take advantage of this opportunity, and first 

on line - first to be served.    



The Maverick County 4-H participated at the 
2015 District 12 4-H Shooting Sports Rifle 

Match in Benavidez, Texas.  



Some pictures of the 2015 District 12 Shooting 
Sports Rifle Competition in Benavidez, Texas 



The 2015 Maverick County Texas Futures Forum was a great event, with 
the participation of local citizen from different sectors of the  community. 
The event offered the attendees the opportunity to identify new issues in 
the county, to develop a higher standard programming according to the 
needs of the community. The major topics covered during the forum 
were; agriculture and natural resources, youth, health, and community 
development.     



     

    

 

   Tractor Supply Company Is        

           Proud To Support 

           

           4-H 
 

    Donate $ 1 one dollar at checkout 
                 April 22nd  -  May 3rd  
 

     Thanks to the South Side 4-H Club for  

         their activity on Saturday, April 25 to  

                              thank TSC 

 

 

  

 

 

 


